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Message:
As a Texas voter, I urge the
Texas Legislature to stop
treating urban and suburban
voters with contempt and
disrespect.

83% of Texans are classified as
urban, instead of rural. Most
of us live in the cities of
Dallas, Houston, El Paso,
Austin and San Antonio. Time
and again, the Republican
governor and legislature of
Texas have shown they will stop
at nothing to keep us from
having a voice in our state and
national politics. They will
break the law without
compunction, as they are doing
now.

Millions of urban voters like
me power the Texas economy,
have most of the spending power
and pay most of the taxes in
this state.

And yet, over and over again,
the government of Texas resorts
to violating the law to keep us
from being able to vote in
districts that represent our
neighborhoods, out of fear that
once we have the political



representation we deserve, they
will be out of a job.

Every single one of us knows
exactly why the governor and
the legislative majority is
doing this--and it's just one
in a long list of things that
urban voters will remember on
the day we finally have the
representation we are owed in
Texas politics.

Current Texas leaders are right
to worry that they may lose
power when that day comes. They
are wrong to believe that they
will be able to hold it off
forever by putting the will of
an unpopular President over the
interests of the people of
Texas. We will not forget that
you were willing once again to
sell out the people who run
this state.




